
 When Crisis Strikes Foresthill Doesn’t Quit 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foresthill Public Utility District assisted the management at Hillcrest Mo-

bile Home Park with repairs to their water system.  Hillcrest called Fores-

thill to schedule a shutdown of their system to perform a water line repair 

on March 19.  Foresthill responded by standing by while repairs were com-

pleted.  At approximately 7 PM, the repair failed and Foresthill was able to 

prevent damage by closing appropriate valves to the mobile home 

park.  The residents of the park 

were without water all night, so 

Foresthill        delivered water to 

each resident the morning of 

March 20.  Repairs were completed 

by Hillcrest by noon March 20 and 

water service was restored at that 

time.   

 

Foresthill partnered with Worton’s 

Grocery to secure the water for  

residents.   

Thank you to all that participated 

in completing this very necessary 

repair.   

Foresthill Public Utility District – 24540 Main Street – Foresthill, CA 95631 – Office:  530-367-2511 

Your local, 
 not-for-profit utility 
district for 75 years 

Reservoir  

Updates 
 

Rain Totals for  the 
calendar year 2024  
= 29.86” 

Average year +/- 49” 

 

Storage = 7,007 
Acre Feet 
 

Reservoir currently  
 101%  full 

 

Next Foresthill 

Meeting 

 

Foresthill Elementary School  

Thursday,  

April 11th, 2024 

at  6:00 P.M 

 

Check your Foresthill website 

for an agenda which will be 

posted 72 hours before the 

meeting.  

Water fun fact 

California has over  
1,500 lakes & reservoirs.  

We are lucky enough to have one in 
our backyard!  
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Foresthill Teams up with PG&E for Fire Prevention 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foresthill is working in coordination with PG&E and PG&E contractors to avoid water main breaks by marking 

our facilities at work sites for the coming PG&E underground project. A blue mark on the ground/pavement 

indicates the location of a water main or service line. In the coming months you may see field staff marking wa-

ter lines near the front of your property or in the road more often than usual. Foresthill regularly checks for 

USA’s (Underground Service Alerts) and respond as quickly as possible to avoid conflict. It is always good prac-

tice for contractors, home owners, tenants, and other utility companies to call 811 before doing any under-

ground project even at your own residence to avoid hitting public utilities. Calling 811 is always a free service 

and every dig requires a call!  
 
 
 
 
 

Filter Inspection Completed by Foresthill  
 

The annual filter inspections were completed by Foresthill staff in early March.  Annual inspections are neces-
sary to keep the water treatment plant running properly.  It is particularly important to complete these inspec-
tions early to avoid high flows through the plant during the summer and fire seasons.  The filters received and 
A+ and are ready for summer service! 

Have a topic you would like to hear more about? A comment you would like to make? A question you 
would like to ask? Write it below and include this when you return your payment.  
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We Appreciate Your Feedback 


